
TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY 
CHATTANOOGA. TENNESSEE 37401 

400 Chestnut Street Tower II 
- .  

August 11, 1982 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Coimission 
Region II 
Attn: Mr. James P. O'Reilly, Regional Administrator 
101 Marietta Street, Suite 3100 
Atlanta, Georgia 30303 

Dear Mr. O'Reilly: 

WATTS BAR NUCLEAR PLANT UNIT 1 - NRC-OIE REGION II INSPECTION REPORT 
50-390/82-n3 - ADDITIONAL INFORMATION 

The subject inspection report dated February 19, 1982 cited TVA with a 
deviation. Our response to that deviation was submitted on March 24, 
1982.  

In that response, TVA cornitted to rev~se tne Vatts Bhr FSAR table 14.2-1 
and chapter 9 by July 15, 1982. However, as discussed with Inspector 
R. V. Crlenjak on July 27, i982, TVA now expectz .his oomitment to be 
complete by October 15, 1982. This will allow sufficient time to 
complete the necessary internal coordination and include it in an FSAR 
adaendment.  

If yov hare any C!uestion.R, please get in touch with R. H. Shell at fTS 
858-2688.  

To the best of my knowledge, I declare the statements contained herein 
are complete and true.  

Very truly yours, 

TENNESSEE VALLEY AUTHORITY 

L. M. Mills, Ilanager 
Nuclear Licensing 

cc: Mr. Richard C. DeYoung, Director 
Office of Inspection tnd Enforcement 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Coission 
Washington, DC 20555 
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